Bromsgrove District Council – 8th October 2025 Public Questions

1. From Ms G. Crosby-Read Question for the Chairman:

"Why are amendments not being made to ensure the regenerated park at Upland Grove is accessible?"

2. From Ms K. Crosby-Read Question for the Chairman:

"What are Bromsgrove council planning to do with the General Fund Reserve estimated to be approximately £12-14 million, which is over five times the amount of the 5% benchmark that the Government recommends being the minimum requirement needed to be held by a council?"